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ANRE strengthens its skills in the areas of regulatory accounting and financial 

audit and verification 

 

Rabat, the 14th December 2023 - As part of strengthening the capacities and skills of its employees, the 
National Electricity Regulatory Authority (ANRE) participated in a new training session delivered by the 
National Association of Regulatory Utility Commissioners (NARUC) of the United States. This new 
activity, which was held from December 12 to 14, 2023 in Rabat, is part of the program to strengthen 
regulatory institutions in the energy field launched under the auspices of the United States Agency for 
International Development (USAID). 

The training, delivered by high-level experts from the United States and Canada, focused on two 
essential areas in the profession of energy regulation. In this case, it is, on the one hand, regulatory 
accounting which brings together all the practices, standards and benchmarks intended for the 
accounting needs to be developed by the historical operator concerned. for regulatory purposes. And 
on the other hand, the theoretical and practical aspects relating to financial auditing and verification of 
operators subject to regulation. 

Also illustrating the excellence of relations between the United States and Morocco, this activity made 
it possible not only to strengthen cooperation between our two countries in the field of regulation, but 
also to improve the skills and knowledge of the collaborators of the ANRE for optimal achievement of 
their missions. 

 

 

About NARUC : 

NARUC is a nonprofit organization that represents utility regulatory commissions, such as energy, 
telecommunications, electricity, water and transportation, in all 50 U.S. states. NARUC’s primary mission 
is to support the work of these commissions and ensure that they have the resources and support 
necessary to serve the public interest. 
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